
The Winona School District’s Board of Trustees welcomes and encourages parent, student and 

community involvement in all matters regarding our schools and the education of our students. You are 
welcome to join us at one or all of our school board meetings that generally take place the second 

Tuesday of each month at 6:00 P.M. at our Central Office in the Conference Room. Our board meetings 
are dedicated to normal district business as well as student and staff recognition. For more information 

on our board meetings, please call the Superintendent’s Administrative Secretary at 662-283-3731. You 

can email the school board at schoolboard@winonaschools.net. 
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